Your Address:






Date:
Frank Piedelièvre

Chairman and Chief Executive Office

Bureau Veritas

67/71 Boulevard du Chateau

92200 Neuilly sur Seine
France

Dear Mr. Piedelièvre,

I have been informed by China Labor Watch of serious corruption issues in BV’s Chinese audit process.   This corruption undermines corporate responsibility as well as enforcement of China’s Labor Law.  I am writing to voice my concern over these issues and urge BV to take action.

CLW states that in an investigation of auditor corruption from 2007-2009, BV had the worst performance of any major certification company in controlling corruption in its audit process.  Chinese media have also focused on corrupt BV auditors.  BV must improve this performance and guarantee audits that accurately reflect factory conditions.  I endorse the concrete steps outlined by China Labor Watch for BV to improve anti-corruption work, and furthermore urge BV to:

· Issue a public response to CLW’s report and address future allegations of corruption transparently.

· Initiate new anti-corruption programs to monitor the accuracy of audits
· Provide more training opportunities and performance evaluation for BV auditors in China.

I expect BV to end corruption and provide its customers with accurate audits.  Corruption is not an inevitable part of factory inspection and failure to implement strong integrity control seriously damages the service BV offers.  Change is in order.
Sincerely,

